HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach June 27, 2021

Announcements

Promises from God's Word

Prayer

Call to Worship "We Have Heard the Joyful Sound" #581

"Agnus Dei"

Missionary Focus Nate Sealey

Special Music – Choir "Trust in You"

Message Earl Roach

Hymn of Invitation "Lord I Need You"

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be out front should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first time guest, we want to offer you a warm welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us. Please take one of our "Welcome Packets" home with you. It contains information on the missions and ministries of our church.

5th Wednesday Night Activity - June 30th 6:30-7:30 p.m.

The church will provide hot dogs, fixings, chips & drinks. Please bring sides, and/or desserts. We will ask for donations for your meal. After supper we will compete in fun activities. **Sign up on the bulletin board near the nursery by today.**

If you have extra Corn Hole boards, please get Gina Bryant, Pat Perry or Deborah Vaughan.

The church office will be closed during the week of July 5-9 in observance of July 4^{th} . There will be **NO Mid-Week activities** on Wednesday night July 7^{th} .

We have got lots of good reading material in the literature rack in the hallway behind the sanctuary. You will find monthly copies of **Home Life, Mature Living, Parent Life, Parenting Teens,** and the devotionals, **Journey** (for ladies), and **Stand Firm** (for the men).

All are free! Please help yourself.

Sign-up sheet for Summer Fun on Wednesday nights is on the bulletin board outside the nursery. We need at least 2 adults for each session. Thank you in advance. Please see Gina if you have any questions.

Parents: There is a small blue box in the foyer that contains a bag with books, crayons, paper, and other items for your kids during worship service. The bags are labeled with each child's name.

Please return the bags each week so they can be used over several Sundays. If you are a visitor, there are bags marked "Visitor" that you are welcome to use and keep. Please see Gina if you have questions.



Please mark your calendars for VBS on August 2-6 from 6:00 p.m. -8:00 p.m. Please watch for further information. See Gina if you have any questions. Thanks!

If you would like to add your family to our Hopkins Chapel directory, please see Gina after church, at the front of the sanctuary, any Sunday in June, to fill out an information sheet and get your picture taken. SMILE!

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

June 2021 Ushers: Milton Bryant, Sandy Cole, Nelson Pearce and J.W. Reel

Nursery Schedule Today: Jill Ferrell and Jadyn Burk
July 4, 2021: Susan Pierce and Jillian Burk

Weekly Need for 2020/2021 budget \$5,084.00

Offering June 20, 2021 \$3,946.93

YTD (*Shortage*) (\$6,833.60)





Rejoice

Make a joyful noise unto the LORD, all ye lands....For the LORD is good; his mercy is everlasting; and his truth endureth to all generations.

PSALM 100:1, 5



